
 
 
From: Peter Mirkov <Peter.Mirkov@peraco.com.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 30 January 2019 4:25 PM 
To: Rory McPhillips <rmcphillips@atmaenvironmental.com> 
Cc: Marion Hackett <marion.hackett@peraco.com.au>; Andrew Bromley <andrew@steller.com.au> 
 
Subject: RE: 7‐21 Station Road Cheltenham ‐ s53X Audit 
 
Hello Rory 
 
Thank you for sending through the Draft PSI – may I say that it was a pleasure to read such a 
well written and documented PSI report, as Auditor I see a lot of reports that fall well short of 
the required standards and yours is exemplary, well done. 
 
We have provided some comments in the attached Issues Register which you may like to 
consider when finalising your PSI report.  
 
We await your confirmation for a project kick-off meeting time. 
 
Regards 
 
  

Peter Mirkov 
Managing Director & Senior Principal 
M: +61 418 394 906 
E: peter.mirkov@peraco.com.au 

Peraco Pty Ltd 
Suite 314, 737 Burwood 
Road  
Hawthorn East Vic 3123 
T: +61 3 9882 9752  

This email contains information from Peraco Pty Ltd and is confidential. The information is intended to be for the 
use of the individual or entity named above. If you have received this email in error, please contact the sender on 
+61 3 9882 9752 and delete the email. 

 
 
 


